
SSN REMEDIATION PROJECT CONVERSION TIMELINE: 
The SSN remediation. Please note that BPRD will be DOWN for all users effective 3:00 p.m. on Friday, 
October 16, thru 5:30 p.m. on Sunday, October 18.  When folks log on Monday morning (October 19) the 
new USNH ID will be the primary identifier in Banner HR and Finance.  Campus HR offices are providing 
all active employees with their new numbers.  All employees can also retrieve this unique identifier by 
logging onto WISE.  There is a new blue ball on the Personal Information tab that the employee can click 
to get the number.   
 


